
 

 

To: Gregorio M. Aguilar, Supervisor  
Andrea Anderson, Trustee 
Bob Schultz, Trustee 

Brian Forsberg, Trustee 

Howard Gripp, Trustee 

Nick Vyncke, Clerk  

 

From: Mark T. Lundahl, Road Commissioner 

 

RE: Update to the Board 

 

Date: June 17th, 2024 

 

General  

• Pot Hole Repair Work is underway on North Shore Drive 

• Starting project of digging out all ditches on 51st Avenue in Moline 

• Replaced 30’ Culvert on 33rd Street 
  

 

Personnel 

• Chris Best and Gary McLean are busy daily with mowing ditches  

• Jim Nichols is busy with Max and Austin from the youth program trimming trees and ensuring 
culverts clear 

 

Equipment 

• Excavator, Skid Steer, and Trailer all have been delivered and in working order. The new “used” 
equipment has been so very helpful logistically we can get to locations and work more effectively 
and efficiently.  

 


